
THE GROVER NEWS 
 “FOR THE GROVE FAMILY, BY THE GROVE FAMILY” 

                               
 Already it’s September and time for Labor Day and the Baldwin Co. Fair. 

Hopefully we can get some baker’s and crafters to enter and show off our talents 
of our active retirees in the Grove. Thursday, Sept 24 is Free Admission Senior 

Day from 3:00 – 5:00 pm. 

We would like to thank all our workforce that are still working or retired for all 
their work to keep our nation going. Without them we would not be entertained, 

feed, clothed, healthy, safe, etc. So give them a “Thank you” wherever you go. 

We have several new activities for this month at the clubhouse and some old ones 
starting back. Our new ones are Movie night, showing this month is “Gone 

Fishin’ with Joe Pesci ad Danny Glover with popcorn and drink for $1. Our next 

one is Wii Bowling. We hope to have 6 or more teams with 4 to a team. You 
don’t need to know how to bowl or pick up a heavy ball to play this game. We 

have gotten several people together to have a Mystery Comedy Theater which we 

are hoping everyone comes to see. Everyone has put a lot of work into it and the 
audience will be participating. So come see what the mystery is!!!  Bunko, Line 

Dancing, and Pizza Birthday Bash will be resuming this month. 

Our 2
nd

 Phase construction was slowed down by all the rain but a lot of progress 
has been made before and after. It sure won’t be long, before paving starts and 

houses being moved in. 

Don’t forget our Labor Day Celebration on Sept. 7 with Hot Dogs, Bratwursts & 
kraut and other shared dishes of chips, potato salad, baked beans, deviled eggs, 

desserts. Music is being played by Don Fox. Also, be getting ready for our Craft 

& Yard Sale on November 6 & 7. Next month we will be taking names for space 
in the clubhouse for the crafts. 

A reminder that The Grove Office will be closed on Sept. 7 to observe Labor Day 

Have a great September and the start of fall weather 
 

Althia Fox, editor                       

 

SEPTEMBER 2015 



 

 

  
 Newsletter Information 

 

NOTE, please submit by the 20
th

 any information, visits, deaths, sickness, 

classified (grove residences please), to be placed in the newsletter. Please 

contact the editor (Althia Fox) at 943-6608, endym02@gmail.com, or drop 

off the information at 8490 Carriage Way, suggestion box or see your 

reporter in your zone.  

Suggestion Box         

 

Suggestion Box, located in the Clubhouse, is to be used to deposit:  

Suggestions, Newsletter info, Letters to the Committee, etc.  All letters must 

be signed and dated or they will not be honored. 

 

 

Office of The Grove 

CLOSED ON LABOR DAY SEPT. 7 

Patrick Etheridge (Sales Manager)    Patty Etheridge (Office Manager) 

Jodie Sharp 

8647 Arlington Dr. Foley, Al 36535 

Phone: 251-971-1033   Fax:  251-971-1036   

After Hours 251-231-5454 

Attention: There is a slot in the mail room to where checks can be deposited 

after hour. Also, Office will not be signing for packages as of 7/13/15. See 

Patrick for gate remote if you would like to purchase.

mailto:endym02@gmail.com


 

 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE 

 

Barbara Orefice    910-690-9026   louorefice@att.net 

Barbara Shipley    943-5855  barbarashipley8@gmail.com  

Althia Fox     943-6608  endym02@gmail.com 

Lou Orefice     424-2240  louorefice@att.net 

Doug Corporaal     resigned on 7/9/15 

Joanne Smith (Treasurer)   970-1862   dougjoanne/58@gmail.com     

 

 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

The 2015 committee, Barbara  & Lou Orefice, Barbara Shipley, & Althia 

Fox meet on Aug 18. We discussed our Labor Day Celebration food and the 

Fish Fry & Luau  in October. We decided on BBQ sandwich & slaw for Sept 

1st Trivia and Taco Salad for Sept 15th Trivia. Discussion on the Big 

Breakfast participation. Talk of a continental breakfast instead of a big 

breakfast if participation doesn’t pick up. Have a sign-up sheet for Birthday 

Pizza Bash so we know how many pizza’s to order. Talked about 

Thanksgiving and Christmas. 

 

Meeting adjourned  

 

 

mailto:louorefice@att.net
mailto:barbarashipley8@gmail.com
mailto:endym02@gmail.com
mailto:louorefice@att.net
mailto:dougjoanne/58@gmail.com


WELCOME COMMITTEE 

                                      by Kathy Olewiler 
We have two new residents that have just arrived but no information at 

this time.  We will update you next month. We did have a directory update of 

new residents since Jan to present at the clubhouse and several did show up 
for picture taking & info. The rest were out of town. Thank you to all who came. 
In October we will have our Meet & Greet Breakfast on Oct.16th at 8:30 a.m., 
more to come next month. 
                                                          

  NEW RESIDENTS   

           
  
Don & Joyce Roberts, 18255 Millspring Dr. Lot #81, moved from Columbus, 
Ohio to escape the Ohio winters. Don was a courier and Joyce is retired from 
accounting.  
They still like to travel and still follow their acting and directing hobbies. 
Watch for them in our Comedy Mystery Theater here at the Grove. 
Don has four children and Joyce has two. They have 3 grandchildren with a 
first grandson due in October. 
No pets at this time but maybe at least one cat in the future. 
They are participating in a lot of activities, so we welcome them to our Grove 
Family. 
Note: For new residents If you would like something like this published about 
yourself please see Cathy Olewiler or Althia Fox.  



 

 

 

EMERGENCY  911  

CONTACT NUMBERS IN  

BALDWIN COUNTY 

 

Baldwin Co. Sheriff    972-6802   

Foley Police   952-4010 

Fire Dept. 911   Business  943-1266  

South Baldwin Hospital (Foley) 949-3400 

Hurricane Emergency Preparedness (AEMA) 205-280-2200 or 1-800-206-

0816 

Riviera Utilities Automated Power Outage 943-4999 

 

 

 
SICK LIST 

Judy Harter was in hospital and is home now 

Patty Beach had knee surgery and is home now 

Carol Cline was still in a boot from broken foot but getting it off in Sept. 

Cathy Carter was rushed to ER but is doing fine now. 

Don Roberts was rushed to ER but is doing fine now. 

Mike & Sharon Hamm have been sick. 

“Get Well Wishes to All” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



BIRTHDAYS 

 

 
 
   
   
                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 “Wishing you many more” 

 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
      

Steele Dave Darlene 9-09 

Sorge Gerald Barbara 9-20 

Walbridge Gary Vicki 9-22 

Crowder Ronald Ruth E 9-22 

Seymour Bob  Pat 9-25 

Dunn Jack Annie 9-27 

    

    

    

    

    
 

 “Congratulations to you both 

 

 

Hodson Jackie 9-07 

Kiel Shirley 9-08 

Cole Meleny 9-10 

Beach Kenneth 9-11 

Livingston Lila 9-14 

Kiplinger Kip 9-15 

Richard  Mcguire 9-16 

LaVigne Dave 9-17 

Lowry Don 9-20 

Stracener Michelle 9-21 

Boots Harvey 9-22 

Beach Patricia 9-23 

Johnson Paul 9-23 

Pingleton Jeanne 9-25 

Steele Darlene 9-28 
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   



VISITS/VACATIONS/ETC. 

Ronnie and Nancy Lyle – had a visit in July from his daughter and 

son in law, Kelly and Jason Moreland with granddaughters,  Kailey 

and Karley.  The girls played in the 2015 USSSA World Series fast 

pitch softball. Karley's team the 06 Bama bombers won their age 

group World Series. 

Diane and Bob Blackmon – Had a visit from her daughter, Kim and 

granddaughters before school starts and to shop for school clothes. 

Carole Deer went to Breezy Point Lodge in Minnesota to celebrate 

her mother-in-law’s 95th birthday. 

Stan & Joan Lieser went to Minnesota for granddaughter, 

Amilynn’s wedding and to see family. From there to Arkansas to 

visit family. Then on to Tulsa to see family and celebrate grandson’s 

birthday. 

ACTIVITIES 
A MAIN Bulletin Board resides in the Club House.  A WHITE 

Notice board greets you at the Club House entrance. Additional 

notices may be posted at the mail-box kiosk.   
 

Jack Hodson would like to know if anyone is interested in a trip to 

the Museum. He thinks that October would be a good month, 

Tuesdays or Wednesdays would be the better days because the 

Blues fly a practice run most of those days while the Air Show is still 

going on. I can get a tour guide on Tuesdays. He is sure that there 

are a lot of new people in the Grove that have not been there. He 

can get it set up if there is enough that want to go. See sign-up sheet 

in the clubhouse. 

 
  

The Carnival Cruise for The Grover’s has been cancelled for  
January 3rd 



SMIRNOFF COMEDY NIGHT 
Bunny Ziska again did a great job of getting people together to 
enjoy “Smirnoff”. We sat around eating pretzels and other 
goodies while watching the video. He is such a funny man. Also 
several people told a few jokes.  She showed a video of Red 
Skelton, which brought back some memories. 

  

Waiting on the comedy to begin 
 

BIRTHDAY BASH 
Last Sunday in month at 5:00 pm 

For the Summer we are having a Birthday Cake instead of 

pizza and following will be the ice cream social. 

Note: The birthday cake bash was combined with the Ice 

Cream Social and was enjoyed by a lot of people. In September 

we will be starting the Pizza Birthday Bash with a sign-up sheet 

to determine how much pizza to order. If we have any left we 

will be selling them to anyone who would like to buy one.   

 

 

 

 



BIG BREAKFAST 

3RD SATURDAY BETWEEN 8 & 9 A.M. 

Our breakfast was held on Aug. 16 and was enjoyed by several 

people. We had sausage, spam, sausage gravy, egg casserole, French 

toast casserole, pancakes, biscuit, coffee and orange juice.  We are 

hoping next month we will have more people eating since vacations 

and summer is winding down. Watch the board for the menu this 

month 

.  

Everyone enjoying the breakfast food, relaxing, & talking 

 

MORNING COFFEE  
Every morning at  6:30 a.m. 

Please note that morning coffee has changed to 6:30 instead of 7:00 

For you early risers you can stop by the clubhouse and have 

coffee with the other early risers.  Sit around, drink some coffee, 

discuss events around the area, find a new restaurant, etc.  A lot 

of good company so come and join in every morning at 6:30 am. 
 



 
YARD OF THE MONTH 

September Yards of the Month were  

  
Bob & Diane Blackmon 18072 Saphire Lane 

 

 

Linda Lawhorn 8758 Edgewater Dr. 

 

Please look for the Yard of the Month signs in the winning 

yard for each month. Your yards are beautiful. Good Job.  



LINE DANCING  
Every other Thursday of the month at 1:30 p.m.  

Starting Sept. 10 and Sept 24 

Would you like to learn some line dancing steps? Come join us 

and we will give you instructions and teach you the steps.  We                            

only teach one dance at a time until the class is comfortable with 

it.  Hope to see you at the Clubhouse for some dancing.   

Note: Everyone is getting excited to get back to doing some 

dancing. 
    

BONFIRE AT THE PAVILLION 

Every Thursday night at 5:00 pm Cancelled until October 
Too Hot for a bonfire cancelled until cooler weather. When started 

it will be every Thursday night at 5:00 with the weather permitting. 

Just check the bulletin board in the clubhouse and mail box board. 

Bring your lawn chair, beverage of your choosing, food if you like.  

So come enjoy some relaxing and fun time around the fire, maybe 

even roast a weenie or marshmallow. See you this fall. 

POKER  
Every Wednesday & Saturday at 12:30 pm 

Come have some good clean fun with the guys.  Who have a 

great time sitting and talking while trying to outplay the other 

guy’s hand. Even the women are welcome and if you don’t know 

how to play they will teach you. Several newcomer’s have joined 

the fun. 



CHAIR EXERCISE 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday at 10:00 a.m. 

 

This exercise is for weight reduction, strength, & agility.  We 

have around 15 ladies who are coming and seeing results.  The 

exercise is contained to sitting in a chair and doing a non-

strenuous exercise for about 1 hour.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend including the men.  The more the merrier.  We have fun, 

so come join us at the Clubhouse.  

Note:  The ladies are still doing their exercises and a lot have 

said they are toning up and feeling better. So come join them 

and feel better. 

CANASTA  
Every night at 7:00 p.m. except on nights of other activities 

Several ladies and men meet at the clubhouse to play this card 

game.  If you don’t know how to play they will be glad to teach 

you. So come join them. 

 

 

POTLUCK 
Last Saturday of each month at 5:00 p.m. 

You never know what might be on the menu for this night.  So 

bring a dish to share and see if dinner fits your appetite. 

Note: Only a few showed up and brought dishes. We are 

hoping more will be showing up this month. 



 BINGO 
Every 2

nd
 & 4

th
  Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. 

Bring your nickels and join us for some fun.  We do a 3 game round with 3-4 

rounds.  It will cost you a nickel a card and if you bingo you get the pot for that 

round (divided if more than one bingo’s). The last round is a cover all and the 
winner gets the whole pot.  So come join us for some fun.  

Note: On Aug. 11
th

 we had quite a crowd with a lot of winners. Mary 

Harnishfeger did the calling and everyone having fun. Our winner’s for this 

event was Joan Lieser, Barbara Sorge, Margie Sanders, Mike Hamm, Rick 

Daniels, Sharon Hamm, Althia Fox, Kathy Olewiler 

On Aug 25 with Mary H. calling we had a house full with quite a lot of 

winner’s. Those winning were: Linda Lawhorn, Ms. Betty (Margie’s friend), 

Judy Harter, Pat Hassler, Janice Coombe, Mary Abel, Althia Fox, Barbara 

Sorge, Allison (Mary Abel’s daughter), Joyce Scheuer, Bob Hassler. 

 

  
Winners of 8-11 Bingo    Winners of 8-25 Bingo 

 

 

 

 

 



WATER AEROBICS 

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, FRIDAY 

@ 9:00 A.M. 

Our tape is working out fine, but we only have a few people 

showing up.  The one’s who do exercise say it is quite a work 

out. Some of the ladies also join the chair exercise after water 

aerobics. If you want to work on those arthritis pains come join 

us.  

Note:  A few of the ladies have committed about their arthritis 

not being as bad since doing this exercise. I personally can see 

more movement in my knee and ankle. 

 

TRIVIA  
Every 1

st
 & 3

rd
 Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. 

Come join us and bring your thinking cap.  Your playing against 

the other tables, so don’t say your answer to loud.  The questions 

can be from sports, music, movies, history, etc. We have changed 

the time for eating to 5:45 until 6:15 p.m. This gives time for the 

kitchen to be cleaned before trivia. See you at Trivia. 

Note: On 8-4 everyone enjoyed pizza by Pizza Hut with Tom & 

Ruby Tomlinson setting the meal up. Tom asked some very 

tough questions but table 1, 2 & 5 tied. Great Job. 

On 8-18 Ruby made her famous Chicken Brunswick Stew and 

everyone enjoyed it.  Again Tom asked some tough questions 

but table 1 coming in the winner. (SEE PICTURES NEXT PAGE) 



TRIVIA PICTURES 

 
Table 1 Winner 8-4                       Table 2 Winner 8-4 

 
Table 5 Winner  8-4              other’s enjoying the game 8-4 

 
 Table 5 winner on 8-18        other’s enjoying the game 8-18 

 

 

 



KARAOKE  Second Saturday at 6:00 p.m. 

If you like to sing, would prefer to sing along or just sit and listen 

then come to karaoke. Sometimes we have a performance by Pat 

Brehm that everyone has been enjoying.  You need to come and 

see for yourself. 
Note: We had several tables filled for the karaoke. We had some new 

requests and everyone was singing along. Randy Kalin, Mike Hamm, 

Stan Lieser came up and sang several songs. Don sang one called 

“smoke rings in the dark” that everyone liked. Our next one will be on 

Sept. 12 

 
           Doing the YMCA                                                                      Listening to the music 

 
               Singing along                                                             Listening and enjoying a beverage 



 

HAPPY HOUR 

First Friday of each month at 5:00 p.m.  

Bring appetizers or snacks to share, along with the beverage of 

your choice. Enjoy relaxing, meeting new residents, catching up 

on the news, new places to go, etc.  In other words ENJOY. 

Note:  Happy Hour again was enjoyed by a large group of 

people with a lot of appetizer to enjoy. A lot of socializing was 

done with everyone bringing their own BYOB. You need to 

check out our next one on Sept. 4
th

. 

  
Enjoying the Happy Hour 

 
Good people, food, & good talk @ Happy Hour 



CRAFTY NEWS  

 
The first open craft was August 3 at 1:00 with 8 people attending.  Cathy O made 
a Christmas ornament; Ruth Ann painted an iris; Pat B doing a watercolor turtle; 

Cathy C. doing a clay snowman; Dianne P. knitting a scarf;  Ron P braiding 

paracord fobs/collar; and Rose J knitting a blanket. Althia F. and Darlene S. 
watching and learning. You don’t have to have a craft to join the group. Patty E. 

came over with lemonade, water, and tea for everyone.  Our next one is 

Sept. 7 at 12:00 to 2:00 pm 

 
Ornaments, key fobs, painting, knitting, etc. was being made 

 

On Aug. 17 Dianne P & Kathy O, helped everyone in the class make a scarf 

out of a cotton t-shirt. Very easy to make and pretty. Our project for Sept is 

a Shelf Sitter with clay pots. October will be bow making and November will 

be card making. December there will be no craft. 

 



POLISH POKER 

4
TH

 Thursday of each month at 6:00 pm 

 

This is a game to have your laughing box ready for some great 

laughs and fun.  If you don’t know how to play it’s easy to learn 

and they will teach you.  Don’t forget your nickels. 

 

               ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Every Sunday at 6:00 p.m. 

If you enjoy ice cream and like mingling, come join in.  Note:  

There is a donation basket to cover the buying of ice cream and 

toppings. Several people came to enjoy the coolness of the ice 

cream instead of the hot weather outside. 
 

BUNKO CLUB 

1
st
 & 3rd Thursday of Month @ 1:00  

Starting back on Sept. 14 

Bunko is played in the clubhouse at 1:30pm and the cost is 

$3.The awards are as follow: Most Bongo’s 50% - Most wins 

30%Most losses 10% - name out of hat 10%. See you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

NOTE:  .  LADIES LUNCHEON 
Second Tuesday meet in Clubhouse at 11 a.m. 

By Jeanne Pingleton 

 

  In August the ladies went to Cosmo's for lunch. We had a 

very nice group. We met Barbara Daniel’s who bought Tom and 

Ruby's house and Kathy Whitehead who bought Bill and 

Marsha's house. Welcome to the grove. We had one birthday, 

please forgive me, I forgot to celebrate it with you and the ladies. 

I promise you, we will remember you next month.  

We all had such a good time at Gilbey's in Orange Beach, 

especially the $1 martinis, that we have already picked it to 

gather for our Christmas party. We have enjoyed eating at 

different types of restaurants, so I thought we might try El Paso's 

Mexican in Foley. Even if you don't care for the food come for 

the fun. I really enjoy seeing all the ladies and meeting all the 

new ones. Hope to see all of you ladies next month. Stay safe and 

God Bless.  

 

Jeanne Pingleton 
 

Note:  Sorry no pictures were taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 MEN’S BREAKFAST AND LUNCHEON 
Breakfast 1

st
 & 3rd Thursday  at 7:45 a.m. 

Luncheon 2
nd

 Tuesday at 11:10 a.m. 

Curt Shipley 

 

 

On Aug 6 the men went to Fish River Grill II in Foley.  

Everyone always enjoys this restaurant either for breakfast, 

lunch, or dinner. They also have a new location in Gulf 

Shores next to Rouse’s Mkt. 

On Aug 11, we went to Goo Roo’s in Robertsdale. Their food 

and service was great. They have several different big 

burgers, seafood baskets, different sandwiches & poboys, 

salads, & of course appetizers. Check them out. 

On Aug. 20 several men went to one of our favorite breakfast 

places the Grits N Gravy. The food as usual was great and a 

great price. 

This month we are going for breakfast to Biscuit King on 3
rd

 

and Bill’s on the Beach on 17
th

.  Our luncheon on the 11
th

 will 

be at Baumhowers located at the Warf. If you haven’t joined 

any of our breakfast or luncheons, please sign up at the 

clubhouse. Each month is a signup sheet telling where we are 

going and what time to meet at the clubhouse. So come join 

us for some good food and talk. 
 

 

 

    

 

 



              * NOTES*  

 

DONATION BASKET 

 

On the special occasions (ie: trivia, breakfast, pizza, etc.) 

when the Social Committee has food the donation basket is 

set out.  This money is to cover the cost of the food that is 

prepared and to provide us with money for future events for 

you.  Just to clarify for some, your money for your lot rent 

does not cover the events that the Social Committee has. So 

please make a donation when you eat. Thank you. 

 

 

RECYCLE CAN 

There is a recycle can located between clubhouse and pool for 

aluminum only, if anyone would like to recycle. Please have 

your cans rinsed out before placing in can 
 

STOP SIGNS AND SPEED LIMIT 

Just a reminder with the warm weather there will be more 

golf carts, walkers and bike riders on the streets.  So please 

watch your speed and the stop signs. 

 

GARBAGE PICK-UP Every Monday Afternoon 

 Please have can ready for pick-up at side of driveway. If 

possible please put your can and/or trash out on Monday.  

We have a lot of potential lookers driving thru on week-ends 

and it would look more presentable if they didn’t see the 

trash by the curb. Thank you. 



LAWNS MOWED  Every Tuesday  

The grass mowers are starting early in the morning on 

Tuesday’s, so please have items in way of mowers picked up.  

GATES 

CLOSE AT 5:30 PM AND RE-OPENS AT 6:00 AM.  

Note: A remote is available at the office if you would like to 

purchase one. The back gate will also be closed at 5:30 and 

not open on week-ends. 

ANIMAL OWNERS 

We are seeing and told of several pet’s waste on the back trail 

and around people’s yard. Please pick up your pets waste 

and discard no matter where. No one wants to step in it or 

run over it.  The plastic bags can be purchased at the Dollar 

Tree for $1 for 3-4 rolls or use grocery bags. We all thank 

you.  

 

 

 THE GROVE RESIDENTS DIRECTORY 

 

  

The price of the new directories are $3.00 each.  There are 

still some directories left if you would still like to purchase 

one or maybe an extra one. There are a lot of new residents 

and if you haven’t gotten one please contact Althia Fox at 

251-943-6608 or Barbara Orefice at 18233 Millspring to 

purchase. 

 

 



 

HURRICANE PREPARENESS 

 
Recommended Items to Include in a Basic 

Emergency Supply Kit:  

1.Water, one gallon of water per person per day for at 

least three days, for drinking and sanitation Food, at 

least a three-day supply of non-perishable food  

2.Battery-powered or hand crank radio and a NOAA 

Weather Radio with tone alert and extra batteries for 

both  

3.Flashlight and extra batteries  

4.First aid kit  

5.Whistle to signal for help  

6.Dust mask, to help filter contaminated air and 

plastic sheeting and duct tape to shelter-in-place  

7.Moist towelettes, garbage bags and plastic ties for 

personal sanitation Wrench or pliers to turn off 

utilities  

8.Can opener for food (if kit contains canned food)  

9.Local maps 

 

 

 
Additional Items to Consider Adding to an 

Emergency Supply Kit:  

 

1.Prescription medications and glasses Infant formula 

and diapers  

2.Pet food and extra water for your pet  

3.Important family documents such as copies of 

insurance policies, identification and bank account 

records in a waterproof, portable container  

4.Cash or traveler’s checks and change  



5.Emergency reference material such as a first aid 

book or information Sleeping bag or warm blanket for 
each person.  
6.Complete change of clothing including a long sleeved 

shirt, long pants and sturdy shoes. Consider 

additional clothing if you live in a cold-weather 

climate.  

7.Household chlorine bleach and medicine dropper – 

When diluted nine parts water to one part bleach, 

bleach can be used as a disinfectant. Or in an 

emergency, you can use it to treat water by using 16 

drops of regular household liquid bleach per gallon of 

water. Do not use scented, color safe or bleaches with 

added cleaners.  

8.Fire Extinguisher  

9.Matches in a waterproof container  

10.Feminine supplies and personal hygiene items  

11.Mess kits, paper cups, plates and plastic utensils, 

paper towels Paper and pencil Books, games, puzzles or 

other activities for children 

  

 

 

 

GOLFERS  
 

          
A special for the The Grove golfers:  18 holes with cart for $43.00 at the  

Glen Lakes Golf Club 

9530 Clubhouse Dr, Foley, AL 36535-9326   (251) 955-1220 



 

CLASSIFIED 

 
Mary Kay  

Lynda Royal                                         Bridge players needed 

770-366-1571                                          Sharon 

 lroyal7@marykay.com                       770-842-3041 

   

Palm Tree Trimming                                                             

251-600-9955 Foley Public Library  

251-600-9956 Notary services 

251-600-9957 943-7665 (verify hours & price) 

HOME:  251-955-1171                      

  

House Cleaning         Gutters cleaned or 

Carol Lot 157         House Washing 

334-328-9740  Call Doug Corporaal  

 597-3957 

Elk Cookbook for Sale     

5$         

Barb Shipley      

943-5855       

 

If anyone would like to put an ad in the newsletter please contact 

me or email endym02@gmail.com   

 

mailto:endym02@gmail.com


EVENTS AROUND THE AREA 
FOLEY – ROBERTSDALE – LOXLEY – FAIRHOPE-  BILOXI 

 

 

09/02/2015 • 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM Ladies Wine and Drive Golf Clinic @ Glen Lakes Golf 

Course 

09/02/2015 • 12:00 AM & 6-8 pm The Squashed Grape’s 2nd Anniversary Wine Tasting @ 

The Squashed Grape 

09/03/2015 • 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM Fish Fry at St. Peter’s Episcopal Church in Bon Secour @  

St. Peter’s Episcopal Church 

9/6/ 2015  8:00 PM C Spire Concert Series presents: Alabama @ The Amphitheater at The 

Wharf 

09/09/2015 • 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM Ladies Wine and Drive Golf Clinic @  Glen Lakes Golf 

Course 

09/11/2015 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM Teen Masters Bowling  @ The Gulf Bowl 

09/11/2015 • 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM BINGO Night Returns to Foley Public Library @ Foley 

Public Library Upstairs Meeting Room 

09/12/2015 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM Teen Masters Bowling @ The Gulf Bowl 

09/12/2015 • 6:00 AM - 7:00 PM 2015 Publix Super Cup Soccer Tournament- GIRLS @ 

Foley Sports Complex 

09/13/2015 • 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM Teen Masters Bowling @ The Gulf Bowl 

09/13/2015 • 6:00 AM - 7:00 PM 2015 Publix Super Cup Soccer Tournament- GIRLS @  

Foley Sports Complex 

09/16/2015 • 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM Ladies Wine and Drive Golf Clinic @ Glen Lakes Golf 

Course 

09/17/2015 • 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 30th Annual Taste of South Baldwin Centennial Edition 

@ Foley Civic Center 

09/19/2015 • 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM 28th Annual Alabama Coastal Cleanup @ Various 

Locations 

09/19/2015 • 6:00 AM - 8:00 PM 2015 Publix Super Cup Soccer Tournament- BOYS @ 

Foley Sports Complex 

09/20/2015 • 6:00 AM - 8:00 PM 2015 Publix Super Cup Soccer Tournament- BOYS @ 

Foley Sports Complex 

9/22 * 9/24 5:00PM – 11:00 PM  Baldwin County Fair @ Robertsdale 

09/23/2015 • 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM Ladies Wine and Drive Golf Clinic @ Glen Lakes Golf 

Course 

9/24/2015 6:30pm-8:30pm The Wharf Uncorked Wine & Culinary kick-off  

9/25/2015 to 9/26/2015 The Wharf Uncorked Wine & Culinary 

9/25 * 9-26 1:00 PM – 12:00 AM Baldwin County Fair @ Robertsdale 

09/30/2015 • 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM Ladies Wine and Drive Golf Clinic @ Glen Lakes Golf 

Course 

 



CASINOS 

 
09/04/2015 8pm HANK WILLIAMS  IP Casino Resort & Spa, 

 

09/06/2015  9pm-12pm ASIAN SHOW  IP Casino Resort & Spa 

 

09/06/2015 7pm Easton Corbin Harrah's 

 

09/11/2015 8pm LARRY THE CABLE GUY BEAU RIVAGE 

 

09/12/2015 8pm  CLINT BLACK IP Casino Resort & Spa 

 

09/18/2015 8pm ROCK THE YACHT IP Casino Resort & Spa 

 

09/18/2015 8pm  TRACE ADKINS Beau Rivage 

 

09/19/2015 8pm BLOOD, SWEAT & TEARS FEATURING BO BICE Golden Nugget 

Biloxi 

 

09/19/2015 8pm JOHNNY RIVERS Island View Casino Resort Gulfport 

 

09/19/2015 8pm KENNY WAYNE SHEPHERD BAND IP Casino Resort & Spa 

 

09/25/2015 7pm REO SPEEDWAGON Harrah's, 

 

09/25/2015 8pm VINCE GILL Beau Rivage Casino 

 

09/26/2015 8pm BILLY IDOL IP Casino Resort & Spa 

 

http://www.gulfcoast.org/visitors/events/index.cfm?EventID=6013


Please see the below map for directions around Baldwin County 

 

 

 


